
Needing help navigating distance learning?  
Onamia and Nay Ah Shing Schools 

Friday, January 15th, 2021  
(Before 1st semester ends!) 

At: “Old” D1 Community Center-45300 Virgo Rd.  
Time: 10:00am-2:00pm	

	
 

Our goal is to help families and care takers with questions 
they may have regarding connecting their students with 

distance learning. Masks MUST be worn. Social Distancing WILL be in effect.  


